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The Nurses Care Specialty License Plate Initiative was created 
in 2002 to opportunity for nurses and the supporters of 
nursing to make a contribution the profession and to increase 

the public’s awareness of the contribution of “Nurses Care” 
specialty license plates are available from the Department 
Motor Vehicles.

SHOW YOUR NURSING PRIDE!
SUPPORT NURSING SCHOLARSHIPS!
GET A LICENSE PLATE!

Please go to this website to purchase your “Nurses Care” plate:  
https://scdmvonline.com/Vehicle-Owners/Registration/Plate-Gallery

SCNA ORGANIZATIONAL AFFILIATE NEWS

South Carolina Faith Community Nurses Association
Happy New Year!! As we begin another year, the South Carolina 
Faith Community Nurses Association (SCFCNA) would like to invite 
all those interested in developing, sustaining or increasing effec-
tiveness of health ministries to join us as we met quarterly to net-
work and encourage one another.  The members meet in person 
in Columbia and by zoom link to offer broader participation.  The 
meetings provide information through an educational offering as 
well as provide opportunities to learn from each other through 
networking and discussion. Another opportunity to participate is 
by attending our Annual Conference that is scheduled for August 
1, 2025.  More information will be forthcoming. Make 2025 the 
year to join or renew your membership!  We are stronger together!!

2025 Meeting Schedule
The SCFCNA meets quarterly at First Baptist Church Irmo, 7068 Nurs-
ery Road, Columbia, SC 29212 from 11:00 to 1:30 pm.  To attend by 
zoom link, please contact Anita Boland at amgboland@gmail.com.
  

April 8, 2025	 July 8, 2025	 October 14, 2025

Newly Elected Board of Directors
•	 President:  Anita Boland, RN
•	 Vice-President:  Mary Ellen Haile, RN
•	 Treasurer:  B.J. Roof, RN
•	 Secretary:  Rosemond Squirewell, RN  

Peer Assistance Program in Nursing (PAPIN) is a support group 
for nurses with substance use disorders. It collaborates with 
the Recovering Professionals Program (RPP) assisting nurses in 
getting their professional and personal lives back on track to 
sustain the recovery abilities of nurse participants across South 
Carolina.  

PAPIN meets every 2nd Tuesday of the month, virtually at 
5:30PM.  For meeting access and other helpful information go 
to https://www.scnurses.org/page/PAPIN

PAPIN  
(Peer Assitance Program in Nursing)

To learn more about the SCNA Organizational Affiliate Program  
go to https://www.scnurses.org/page/SCNAOrgAffiliates2023
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